
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
News from Save Our Shoreline, Inc.                          For more information: 

Ernie Krygier  
President  
989-793-3711  

 
State House and Senate To Consider Beach Grooming Bill  
 
BAY CITY, Michigan – February 21, 2003 – Save Our Shoreline announces today the 
introduction of House Bill #4257, which clarifies the rights of owners along Michigan’s 
Great Lakes shoreline to conduct leveling of sand and beach grooming up to the first four 
inches of soil.  The House Bill was introduced by Representative Brian Palmer.  
Cosponsors include Reps. Palmer, Sheltrown, Meyer, Elkins, Brandenburg, Acciavatti 
and Hummel.  A similar bill is expected to be introduced in the Senate within the next 
week. 
 
“We are extremely pleased with the House Bill and look forward to its swift passage,” 
said Ernie Krygier, President of Save Our Shoreline.  “We look forward to having this 
matter resolved, at least on a state level, before spring,” Krygier said. 
 
A Press Release from Representative Brian Palmer accompanies this Press Release. 
 
Founded in 2001, Save Our Shoreline is a nonprofit membership basis corporation of 
over 1,500 households committed to the preservation of beaches and waterfront areas, 
and to the protection of rights to maintain beaches and waterfront areas.  Those interested 
in Save Our Shoreline can find more information at <http://www.saveourshoreline.org/> 
or by calling (989) 667-2910.  For more information about this press release, contact 
Ernie Krygier at (989) 793-3711.  
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